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Down Station
An imaginative way to pray the Stations of the Cross every day of the
year. “As Jansen walks with us from station to station, he points us
from pain toward love and hope, toward strength and endurance, toward
transformation.” —Jessica Mesman Griffith, from the introduction
Throughout the centuries, Christians have asked, “Why is there
suffering?” or, on a more personal level, “Why am I suffering?”
Answers abound, but none are likely to suffice or satisfy. A far more
helpful question might be, “How should I respond to suffering?” And
the answer to that question, believes Gary Jansen, can be found by
looking closely at the Passion of Jesus. In Station to Station, Jansen
uses the scriptural Way of the Cross to focus our minds and hearts on
Jesus’ anguish and death. Walking through each station, we see the
unique ways in which Jesus responded to suffering, and we are
challenged to react similarly in our own struggles. Furthermore,
through various Ignatian exercises, Jansen encourages us to
imaginatively pray our way through the stations and to gradually
respond more as Jesus would when we are weighed down by life’s
burdens. Whether you are bearing your own cross or helping someone
else carry theirs, Station to Station will show you how Christ’s
character in the midst of suffering can, with time and prayer, become
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your character too.

Station to Station
Nerds unite! For the first time ever comes a book that unites two of
the best things in the world: nerd culture, and booze. Because if
anything is true, it’s that nerds are awesome, and many of us like to
throw back an adult beverage or two while re-watching Firefly for the
seventeenth time. The Cocktail Guide to the Galaxy has something for
all fans, from Agents of Shield to X-Men. With over a hundred
delicious and easy-to-make recipes, this is going to be THE go-to book
for anyone who loves nerdy pop culture (and drinking). All of the
cocktails are created and field tested by the owner of The Way
Station, everyone’s favorite Doctor Who themed bar, so you can be
assured that these drinks will quench whatever thirst you’ve got.
Cocktails include: the George R. R. Martini; the Mai Tai Fighter;
Blade Rummer; the Felicia Laundry Day; the Flux Incapacitator; Close
Encounters of the Third Lime; Cognac the Barbarian; the Sonic
Screwdriver; Beer is the Mind Killer; the Shirley Temple of Doom; the
Well Wheaton; Klingon Bloodwine; and The Vermouth is Out There.
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The Underground Rail Road
Award-winning author Simon Morden joins Gollancz with a stunning SF
quest across a vast world that mirrors every London ever built.
Instead of fire, there was water. A wave slapped through the open
doorway, and a gust of wind blew into the smoke-filled corridor,
dragging a spiral of soot outwards and away. MARY. One slip away from
prison, fighting to build herself a future from nothing. DALIP. The
gentle son of a warrior tradition. A young man who must fight for
independence from his family. STANISLAV. A fierce and capable man
carrying the wounds of a brutal war. They left London in flames for a
place where everything was different. A place that can uncover your
secrets. A place haunted by a man called Crows . . .

The Cocktail Guide to the Galaxy

Federal Register
The thrilling, true story of the race to find a leak in the United
States Embassy in Moscow—before more American assets are rounded up
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and killed. Foreword by Gen. Michael V. Hayden (Retd.), Former
Director of NSA & CIA In the late 1970s, the National Security Agency
still did not officially exist—those in the know referred to it dryly
as the No Such Agency. So why, when NSA engineer Charles Gandy filed
for a visa to visit Moscow, did the Russian Foreign Ministry assert
with confidence that he was a spy? Outsmarting honey traps and
encroaching deep enough into enemy territory to perform complicated
technical investigations, Gandy accomplished his mission in Russia,
but discovered more than State and CIA wanted him to know. Eric
Haseltine's The Spy in Moscow Station tells of a time when—much like
today—Russian spycraft had proven itself far beyond the best
technology the U.S. had to offer. The perils of American arrogance
mixed with bureaucratic infighting left the country unspeakably
vulnerable to ultra-sophisticated Russian electronic surveillance and
espionage. This is the true story of unorthodox, underdog intelligence
officers who fought an uphill battle against their own government to
prove that the KGB had pulled off the most devastating penetration of
U.S. national security in history. If you think "The Americans" isn't
riveting enough, you'll love this toe-curling nonfiction thriller.

Hearings, Reports and Prints of the Senate Committee on
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Interior and Insular Affairs

The Butterfield Overland Mail
A remarkable memoir detailing a heroic and unswerving commitment to
renew the severely degraded land on Wooleen, a massive pastoral
property in Western Australia’s southern rangelands. The outback
conjures many images that the Australian psyche is built upon. Its
grand vistas of sweeping dusty plains and its evocation of a tough
pioneering spirit form the foundation of our prosperous culture. But
these romantic visions often hide the stark environmental, economic,
and social problems that have inadvertently been left in the wake of
our collective past. Through retelling the struggle of his family amid
droughts, financial ruin, depression, and death, David Pollock exposes
the modern-day realities of managing a remote outback station. Forced
by a sense of moral responsibility, he set out on an uncharted course
to restore the 153,000 hectares of degraded leasehold land that he
felt he was obliged to manage on behalf of the Australian people.
Then, just at the point when that course seemed certain to fail, the
project was saved by the generosity and faith of everyday Australians.
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This is an urgent story of political irresponsibility, bureaucratic
obstinacy, industrial monopolisation, and, above all, ecological
illiteracy in a vast segment of the Australian continent. It is a
familiar story of overexploitation. Yet it is also a story of the
extraordinary ability of the natural environment to repair itself,
given the chance. After over a decade of his hard-won insights,
Pollock outlines in The Wooleen Way a specific and comprehensive plan
to reverse the ecological damage done to the pastoral resource since
European colonisation. He also emphasises the economic and social
necessity of carrying it out, and of curbing the conquering human
spirit so that it aligns with the subtle power of the natural
landscape.

Way Station
On a far future Earth, mankind's achievements are immense:
artificially intelligent robots, genetically uplifted animals,
interplanetary travel, genetic modification of the human form itself.
But nothing comes without a cost. Humanity is tired, its vigour all
but gone. Society is breaking down into smaller communities,
dispersing into the countryside and abandoning the great cities of the
world. As the human race dwindles and declines, which of its great
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creations will inherit the Earth? And which will claim the stars?

Sessional Papers of the Dominion of Canada
Adam Gordon is a brilliant, if highly unreliable, young American poet
on a prestigious fellowship in Madrid, struggling to establish his
sense of self and his relationship to art. What is actual when our
experiences are mediated by language, technology, medication, and the
arts? Is poetry an essential art form, or merely a screen for the
reader's projections? Instead of following the dictates of his
fellowship, Adam's "research" becomes a meditation on the possibility
of the genuine in the arts and beyond: are his relationships with the
people he meets in Spain as fraudulent as he fears his poems are? A
witness to the 2004 Madrid train bombings and their aftermath, does he
participate in historic events or merely watch them pass him by? In
prose that veers between the comic and tragic, the self-contemptuous
and the inspired, Leaving the Atocha Station is a portrait of the
artist as a young man in an age of Google searches, pharmaceuticals,
and spectacle. Born in Topeka, Kansas, in 1979, Ben Lerner is the
author of three books of poetry The Lichtenberg Figures, Angle of Yaw,
and Mean Free Path. He has been a finalist for the National Book Award
and the Northern California Book Award, a Fulbright Scholar in Spain,
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and the recipient of a 2010-2011 Howard Foundation Fellowship. In 2011
he became the first American to win the Preis der Stadt Münster für
Internationale Poesie. Leaving the Atocha Station is his first novel.

Hibernation Station

Perdido Street Station

Way Station to Space
In a dusty, far-off way station, trouble finds a retired gunman
Virginia fell in love with Cameron Black as a young girl. The sight of
a trained killer with guns on his hips set her heart fluttering. But
as the years wore on, she drifted away, unable to bear her worry for
him. Years later, after Black rescues Virginia from an Indian attack,
she makes him an offer: Hang up your guns and I’ll be yours again.
Together, they take a job running a lonely stagecoach station in the
middle of the open range, hoping to find peace at last. But trouble is
not far behind. An outlaw arrives, smuggling $50,000 in stolen gold.
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His companion is Becky Grant, a debutante on the run from her father.
Thieves chase the bandit, marshals hunt Becky, and a storm closes in
on the way station. Before it passes, Cameron Black will don his
pistols once more.

All Flesh Is Grass
Soon to be a major motion picture starring Matthew McConaughey and
Idris Elba “An impressive work of mythic magnitude that may turn out
to be Stephen King’s greatest literary achievement” (The Atlanta
Journal-Constitution), The Gunslinger is the first volume in the epic
Dark Tower Series. A #1 national bestseller, The Gunslinger introduces
readers to one of Stephen King’s most powerful creations, Roland of
Gilead: The Last Gunslinger. He is a haunting figure, a loner on a
spellbinding journey into good and evil. In his desolate world, which
mirrors our own in frightening ways, Roland tracks The Man in Black,
encounters an enticing woman named Alice, and begins a friendship with
the boy from New York named Jake. Inspired in part by the Robert
Browning narrative poem, “Childe Roland to the Dark Tower Came,” The
Gunslinger is “a compelling whirlpool of a story that draws one
irretrievable to its center” (Milwaukee Sentinel). It is “brilliant
and fresh…and will leave you panting for more” (Booklist).
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One With Others
Everybody at the station! It’s time for winter hibernation! The sweet
rhyming text of this book will calm even the most rambunctious kids
and have them dreaming about what it’s like to hibernate. Young
readers will be soothed and delighted as this story introduces them to
different types of hibernating animals. The creatures on the train are
preparing to snuggle into sleep, although with a passenger list that
includes chipmunks, bears, snakes, hedgehogs, groundhogs, frogs,
turtles, mice, bats, and more, there’s a lot of noise! Will the
hibernating critters ever get to sleep? Take a trip to Hibernation
Station to find out!

City
A professor of medicine reveals how technology like wireless internet,
individual data, and personal genomics can be used to save lives.

Space Station Down
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The Big Front Yard
Gauleiters Robert Wagner and Joseph Buerckel, the German
administrative heads of the States of Baden and the Pfalz/Saar, sought
to be the first to make their territories Judenrein (free of Jews).
They engineered a massive westward expulsion of over 6,500 Jews to
Camp de Gurs, located in unoccupied Vichy France. The event became
known as the Wagner-Buerckel Aktion and was offered by the Gauleiters
as their gift to the Fuehrer in October 1940. The relocation of Jews
to the Gurs internment camp became an intermediate step when the
infamous ?Final Solution? was pronounced at the Wannsee Conference in
January 1942. This Nazi annihilation program triggered yet a second
round of transports that would move the incarcerated Jews from Gurs to
the Parisian suburb of Drancy, an assembly point where the victims
faced a final deportation to the death camp of Auschwitz. The story of
this little known tragedy is told by the author who delves into the
background of the historical events that led to the Aktion. He
recounts the impact of this cataclysm on the area surrounding his
boyhood residence in Germany and relates the tribulations and ultimate
fate encountered by nearly seven-hundred members of his widely located
family in the State of Baden.
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Way Station

The Wooleen Way
BONUS: This edition contains an excerpt from China Mieville’s
Embassytown. Beneath the towering bleached ribs of a dead, ancient
beast lies New Crobuzon, a squalid city where humans, Re-mades, and
arcane races live in perpetual fear of Parliament and its brutal
militia. The air and rivers are thick with factory pollutants and the
strange effluents of alchemy, and the ghettos contain a vast mix of
workers, artists, spies, junkies, and whores. In New Crobuzon, the
unsavory deal is stranger to none—not even to Isaac, a brilliant
scientist with a penchant for Crisis Theory. Isaac has spent a
lifetime quietly carrying out his unique research. But when a halfbird, half-human creature known as the Garuda comes to him from afar,
Isaac is faced with challenges he has never before fathomed. Though
the Garuda's request is scientifically daunting, Isaac is sparked by
his own curiosity and an uncanny reverence for this curious stranger.
While Isaac's experiments for the Garuda turn into an obsession, one
of his lab specimens demands attention: a brilliantly colored
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caterpillar that feeds on nothing but a hallucinatory drug and grows
larger—and more consuming—by the day. What finally emerges from the
silken cocoon will permeate every fiber of New Crobuzon—and not even
the Ambassador of Hell will challenge the malignant terror it invokes
. . . A magnificent fantasy rife with scientific splendor, magical
intrigue, and wonderfully realized characters, told in a storytelling
style in which Charles Dickens meets Neal Stephenson, Perdido Street
Station offers an eerie, voluptuously crafted world that will plumb
the depths of every reader's imagination.

Official Gazette of the United States Patent Office
This is the classic firsthand account by Waterman L. Ormsby, a
reporter who in 1858 crossed the western states as the sole through
passenger of the Butterfield Overland Mail stage on its first trip
from St. Louis to San Francisco. Ormsby’s reports, which soon appeared
in the New York Herald, are lively and exciting. He describes the
journey in close detail, giving full accounts of the accommodations,
the other passengers, the country through which they passed, the
dangers to which they were exposed, and the constant necessity for
speed. “A most interesting account of the first westbound trip of an
overland mail stage.”—Southern California Historical Society Quarterly
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“The best narrative of the trip and one of the best accounts of
western travel by stage.”—Pacific Historical Review “If other
travelers had been as careful and observant as Ormsby we should know
vastly more about our country and the ways of our fathers than we
doThe book is fascinating. It will prove interesting to all who care
for travelogues, the history of the West, and particularly to those
interested in our economic history.”—Journal of Economic History

Way Station
Hugo Award Winner: In backwoods Wisconsin, an ageless hermit welcomes
alien visitors—and foresees the end of humanity . . . Enoch Wallace is
not like other humans. Living a secluded life in the backwoods of
Wisconsin, he carries a nineteenth-century rifle and never seems to
age—a fact that has recently caught the attention of prying government
eyes. The truth is, Enoch is the last surviving veteran of the
American Civil War and, for close to a century, he has operated a
secret way station for aliens passing through on journeys to other
stars. But the gifts of knowledge and immortality that his
intergalactic guests have bestowed upon him are proving to be a
nightmarish burden, for they have opened Enoch’s eyes to humanity’s
impending destruction. Still, one final hope remains for the human
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race . . . though the cure could ultimately prove more terrible than
the disease. Winner of the Hugo Award for Best Novel, Way Station is a
magnificent example of the fine art of science fiction as practiced by
a revered Grand Master. A cautionary tale that is at once ingenious,
evocative, and compassionately human, it brilliantly supports the
contention of the late, great Robert A. Heinlein that “to read sciencefiction is to read Simak.”

The Curse of Gurs
"Way Station to Space is a history of the NASA John C. Stennis Space
Center, one of NASA's 10 Field Centers which was built in the
enormously exciting days of the Apollo program for a specific purposeto static fire and certify the huge Saturn V boosters used in the
Apollo lunar landing program. With an eye to the future, the facility
was planned as a national testing site for large propulsion systems
that NASA might use for 25 to 50 years. This book provides the reader
with a study of the Apollo era when NASA engineers, technicians, and
managers were engaged in that fantastic mission. It captures a sense
of the excitement and determination of the NASA team as it prepared
for those historic journeys to our nearest planetary neighbor. This
book, however, also illustrates the evolution of the south Mississippi
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facility beyond the Apollo era. The development of the traditions and
pride of the NASA Government and contractor teams, formulated during
those early years, is likewise portrayed. As is indicated in the text,
few of the men and women of that time are still actively working with
us, but their tradition of excellence and hard work lives on. As the
Apollo program began to ebb, the Nation's focus shifted away from the
most ambitious plans for space exploration-to colonize the Moon,
construct a Space Station, and mount a human mission to Mars-to less
costly endeavors. Under creative management, the Mississippi team
began to study the Nation's new priorities with the intention of
becoming an integral part of the changing times. The Mississippi Test
Facility (MTF-former name of SSC) diversified and brought in other
Federal and State agencies to help share the cost of the Center and
use of the developing technology. MTF personnel began looking for
other customers, private and commercial, in addition to their new
Government tenants. The men and women of the MTF were, in a real
sense, "reinventing" Government over 25 years ago, long before that
concept came into vogue. "Way Station to Space takes the reader back
through those interesting times and relates the story of how the small
team evolved into a paradigm of engineering and scientific cooperation
for others to follow. The MTF team recycled facilities and resources,
turning part of the huge Center into a diverse environmental research
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center. The Stennis Space Center now serves as a model of multiagency
synergy and is home to over 30 Federal and State agencies,
universities, and private industries. This new addition to the NASA
history series also illustrates how the men and women of this south
Mississippi facility met challenges head-on. They not only preserved
their installation, but they built a new foundation for the future. As
a result in 1996, the Stennis Space Center was officially designated
as NASA's Lead Center for rocket propulsion testing and in 1997 as the
Lead Center for Commercial Remote Sensing. "Way Station to Space is
not only the history of one of NASA's Centers, it is also an allegory
of the Center's relationship to the local communities in Mississippi
and Louisiana, its sister Centers, and to NASA Headquarters. Not only
does this book tell an interesting story about the Stennis Space
Center and NASA's first decades of space exploration, it also offers a
guide to the changing times ahead as we approach the new millennium.
Perhaps just as importantly, "Way Station to Space captures the true
spirit of NASA that abides with us today as we meet the challenges of
tomorrow.

Station Eleven
The Hugo Award-winning classic sci-fi novel about interstellar war.
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The Beyond started with the Stations orbiting the stars nearest Earth.
The Great Circle the interstellar freighters traveled was long, but
not unmanageable, and the early Stations were emotionally and
politically dependent on Mother Earth. The Earth Company which ran
this immense operation reaped incalculable profits and influenced the
affairs of nations. Then came Pell, the first station centered around
a newly discovered living planet. The discovery of Pell's World
forever altered the power balance of the Beyond. Earth was no longer
the anchor which kept this vast empire from coming adrift, the one
living mote in a sterile universe. But Pell was just the first living
planet. Then came Cyteen, and later others, and a new and
frighteningly different society grew in the farther reaches of space.
The importance of Earth faded and the Company reaped ever smaller
profits as the economic focus of space turned outward. But the
powerful Earth Fleet was sitll a presence in the Beyond, and Pell
Station was to become the last stronghold in a titanic struggle
between the vast, dynamic forces of the rebel Union and those who
defended Earth's last, desperate grasp for the stars.

The Way Station
In a deluxe collector's edition hardcover, four classic novels from
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science fiction's most transformative decade, including the landmark
Flowers for Algernon This volume, the first of a two-volume set
gathering the best American science fiction from the tumultuous 1960s,
opens with Poul Anderson's immensely popular The High Crusade, in
which aliens planning to conquer Earth land in Lincolnshire during the
Hundred Years' War. In Clifford Simak's Hugo Award-winning Way
Station, Enoch Wallace is a spry 124-year-old Civil War veteran whose
lifelong job monitoring the intergalactic pit stop inside his home is
largely uneventful--until a CIA agent shows up and Cold War
hostilities threaten the peaceful harmony of the Galactic
confederation. Daniel Keyes's beloved Flowers for Algernon, winner of
the Nebula Award and adapted as the Academy Award-winning movie
Charly, is told through the journal entries of Charlie Gordon, a young
man with severe learning disabilities who is the test subject for
surgery to improve his intelligence. And in the postapocalyptic
earthscape of Roger Zelazny's Hugo Award-winning . . . And Call Me
Conrad (also published as This Immortal) Conrad Nomikos reluctantly
accepts the responsibility of showing the planet to the governing
extraterrestrials' representative and protecting him from rebellious
remnants of the human race. Using early manuscripts and original
setting copy, this Library of America volume restores the novel to a
version that most closely approximates Zelazny's original text.
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The Spy in Moscow Station
FROM PALACE . . . Dennis flees the crystal walls of Emath when he
learns the truth behind the city his father rules. TO WILDERNESS . . .
The jungle enfolds him, tests his sword arm with monsters and his
courage with nightmares more terrible than any monster. FROM LOVE . .
. Sword and spirit can win Dennis a princess-- TO BLACKEST WIZARDRY .
. . But he can overcome the final evil only at the risk of all he has
become--and his soul besides. At the publisher's request, this title
is sold without DRM (Digital Rights Management).

Protecting the Space Station from Meteoroids and Orbital
Debris
Hugo Award-winning author Ben Bova joins forces with Nebula Award
finalist Doug Beason for an action packed technothriller with Space
Station Down. “Think Die Hard happening two hundred and fifty miles
above the earthWill have you watching the skies overhead much more
closely.”—Steve Berry When an ultra-rich space tourist visits the
orbiting International Space Station, NASA expects a $100 million winwin: his visit will bring in much needed funding and publicity. But
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the tourist venture turns into a scheme of terror. Together with an
extremist cosmonaut, the tourist slaughters all the astronauts on
board the million-pound ISS—and prepares to crash it into New York
City at 17,500 miles an hour, causing more devastation than a hundred
atomic bombs. In doing so, they hope to annihilate the world’s
financial system. All that stands between them and their deadly goal
is the lone survivor aboard the ISS, Kimberly Hasid-Robinson, a newly
divorced astronaut who has barricaded herself in a secure area. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

Recovering from Biblical Manhood and Womanhood
An audacious, darkly glittering novel set in the eerie days of
civilization’s collapse, Station Eleven tells the spellbinding story
of a Hollywood star, his would-be savior, and a nomadic group of
actors roaming the scattered outposts of the Great Lakes region,
risking everything for art and humanity. A National Book Award
Finalist A PEN/Faulkner Award Finalist Kirsten Raymonde will never
forget the night Arthur Leander, the famous Hollywood actor, had a
heart attack on stage during a production of King Lear. That was the
night when a devastating flu pandemic arrived in the city, and within
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weeks, civilization as we know it came to an end. Twenty years later,
Kirsten moves between the settlements of the altered world with a
small troupe of actors and musicians. They call themselves The
Traveling Symphony, and they have dedicated themselves to keeping the
remnants of art and humanity alive. But when they arrive in St.
Deborah by the Water, they encounter a violent prophet who will
threaten the tiny band’s existence. And as the story takes off, moving
back and forth in time, and vividly depicting life before and after
the pandemic, the strange twist of fate that connects them all will be
revealed. Look for Emily St. John Mandel's new novel, The Glass Hotel,
available in March.

The Creative Destruction of Medicine
The Andromeda Ascendant is the last surviving ship of the long-dead
Systems Commonwealth interstellar empire. It's captain, Dylan Hunt,
with the crew of the Eureka Maru, has been trying to contact outlying
planets who might rejoin the revived Commonwealth. But one such planet
responds to the Andromeda's friendly advances with an all-out attack
that cripples the Andromeda. Fleeing on the limited power that the
ship can muster, Hunt, Beka Valentine and the rest of the crew seek a
resupply depot, but none is near enough for them to reach before
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repairs, except for an abandoned station, uninhabited since the
collapse of the empire. When Hunt, systems analyst Seamus Harper, and
Andromeda's AI Rommie get into the station, they find it's not quite
uninhabited. Strange presences assail them. Something very dark, evil,
and entirely unknown. And while they try to get what they need without
being killed by whatever is lurking on the station, something is
attacking the Andromeda itself. There's plenty of action and suspense
before this routine resupply mission can be finished . . . if it can
be finished. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Way-station
In the industrial wastelands of a post-cataclysmic world, the lives of
the miners who maintain Way Station No. 56 are difficult and
uneventful. Hyu, the youngest member of the work-force, has seen his
last hopes for a better life fade away - when suddenly a beautiful
young woman arrives in a horse-girl-drawn carriage, and everything
changes. She is a tranceptor, acolyte of the mystic sisterhood,
skilled in both the martial and erotic arts. Using her slave girls to
initiate Hyu into the erotic arts, while using her own talents against
her fellow tranceptor, Ravanna.
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Hawksbill Station
Two honeymooners desperate for shelter find themselves in quite a
sticky situation.

The Way Station
Enjoy learning the vast history of the Underground Railroad through
many different eyes in this book by William Still, the black
abolitionist who is often called the "Father of the Underground
Railroad" for his remarkable role in organizing its operation, as well
as the multitude of people he helped to find freedom. Discover the
many individual stories of the journey to freedom in this remarkable
book.

Report to the Municipal Assembly on the United Railways
Company of St. Louis

Gene Roddenberry's Andromeda: Waystation
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Long before Under the Dome, this novel of a town trapped within an
invisible force field earned a Nebula Award nomination for the author
of Way Station. Nothing much ever happens in Millville, a small,
secluded Middle-American community—until the day Brad Carter discovers
he is unable to leave. And the nearly bankrupt real estate agent is
not the only one being held prisoner; every resident is confined
within the town’s boundaries by an invisible force field that cannot
be breached. As local tensions rapidly reach breaking point, a set of
bizarre circumstances leads Brad to the source of their captivity,
making him humanity’s reluctant ambassador to an alien race of
sentient flora, and privy to these jailers’ ultimate intentions. But
some of Millville’s most powerful citizens do not take kindly to
Carter’s “collaboration with the enemy,” even under the sudden threat
of global apocalypse. Decades before Stephen King trapped an entire
town in Under the Dome, science fiction Grand Master Clifford D. Simak
explored the shocking effects of communal captivity on an unsuspecting
population. Nominated for the Nebula Award, All Flesh Is Grass is a
riveting masterwork that brilliantly reinvents the alien invasion
story.

Leaving the Atocha Station
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Tales of the unknown in which a fix-it man crosses into another
dimension—and more Hiram Taine is a handyman who can fix anything.
When he isn’t fiddling with his tools, he is roaming through the woods
with his dog, Towser, as he has done for as long as he can remember.
He likes things that he can understand. But when a new ceiling appears
in his basement—a ceiling that appears to have the ability to repair
television sets so they’re better than before—he knows he has come up
against a mystery that no man can solve. Winner of the Hugo Award for
Best Novelette, “The Big Front Yard” is a powerful story about what
happens when an ordinary man finds reality coming apart around him.
Along with the other stories in this collection, it is some of the
most lyrical science fiction ever published. Each story includes an
introduction by David W. Wixon, literary executor of the Clifford D.
Simak estate and editor of this ebook.

The Dark Tower I
A National Book Award finalist and National Book Critics Circle Award
winner.

Downbelow Station
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Enter once more the world of Roland Deschain—and the world of the Dark
Tower—presented in a stunning graphic novel form unlocking the
doorways to terrifying secrets and bold storytelling as part of the
dark fantasy masterwork and magnum opus from #1 New York Times
bestselling author Stephen King. “The man in black fled across the
desert, and the gunslinger followed.” With these unforgettable words,
millions of readers were introduced to Stephen King’s iconic character
Roland Deschain of Gilead. Roland is the last of his kind, a
“gunslinger” charged with protecting whatever goodness and light
remains in his world—a world that “moved on,” as they say. In this
desolate reality—a dangerous land filled with ancient technology and
deadly magic, and yet one that mirrors our own in frightening
ways—Roland is on a spellbinding and soul-shattering quest to locate
and somehow save the mystical nexus of all worlds, all universes: the
Dark Tower. Now, in the graphic novel series adaptation Stephen King's
The Dark Tower: The Gunslinger, originally published by Marvel Comics
in single-issue form and creatively overseen by Stephen King himself,
the full story of Roland’s troubled past and ongoing saga is revealed.
Sumptuously drawn by Richard Isanove, Sean Phillips, Luke Ross,
Michael Lark, and Laurence Campbell, plotted by longtime Stephen King
expert Robin Furth, and scripted by New York Times bestselling author
Peter David, The Gunslinger adaptation is an extraordinary and
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terrifying journey—ultimately serving as the perfect introduction for
new readers to Stephen King’s modern literary classic The Dark Tower,
while giving longtime fans thrilling adventures transformed from his
blockbuster novels. Roland has barely escaped the frightening and
deadly trap set for him by the elusive Man in Black in the sleepy
little town of Tull—a place centered in the apotheosis of all deserts,
and where the sinister sorcerer’s power had taken hold. Leaving death
and despair in his wake, Roland soon arrives at a mysterious way
station…and meets a young boy, Jake Chambers, who has seemingly
appeared out of nowhere from another place and time. But who is this
sophisticated child, and what is his connection to Roland’s quest and
the Man in Black himself?

American Science Fiction: Four Classic Novels 1960-1966 (LOA
#321)
"Report of the Dominion fishery commission on the fisheries of the
province of Ontario, 1893", issued as an addendum to vol. 26, no. 7.

Tranceptor
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A “dark, restrained, and powerful” mirror of current politics from the
Science Fiction Grand Master (Science Fiction Ruminations). In the
barren landscape of the late Cambrian period, a penal colony sits high
above the ocean on the east coast of what would become the United
States. The men—political prisoners—have been sent from the twentyfirst century on a one-way ticket to a lifetime of exile. Their lonely
existence has taken its toll . . . Jim Barrett was once the physically
imposing leader of an underground movement dedicated to toppling
America’s totalitarian government. Now he is nothing but a crippled
old man, the camp’s de facto ruler due to his seniority. His mind is
still sharp, having yet to succumb to the psychosis that claims more
and more men each day. So when a new prisoner is transported to the
colony—a startlingly young and suspiciously apolitical man—Barrett’s
instincts go on high alert. As Barrett reminisces about his
revolutionary past, he uncovers the new prisoner’s secrets—and faces a
shocking revelation that thrusts him into a future he never dreamed
possible . . . “One of the finest writers ever to work in science
fiction.” —The Philadelphia Inquirer

California Desert
While evangelicalism dukes it out about who can be church leaders, the
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rest of the 98% of us need to be well equipped to see where we fit in
God's household and why that matters. Recovering from Biblical Manhood
and Womanhood is a resource to help church leaders improve the culture
of their church and disciple men and women in their flock to read,
understand, and apply Scripture to our lives in the church. Until both
men and women grow in their understanding of their relationship to
Scripture, there will continue to be tension between the sexes in the
church. Church leaders need to be engaged in thoughtful critique of
the biblical manhood and womanhood movement and the effects it has on
their congregation. Do men and women benefit equally from God's word?
Are they equally responsible in sharpening one another in the faith
and passing it down to the next generation? While radical feminists
claim that the Bible is a hopelessly patriarchal construction by
powerful men that oppresses women, evangelical churches simply
reinforce this teaching when we constantly separate men and women,
customizing women's resources and studies according to a culturally
based understanding of roles. Do we need men's Bibles and women's
Bibles, or can the one, holy Bible guide us all? Is the Bible, God's
word, so male-centered and authored that women need to create their
own resources to relate to it? No! And in it, we also learn from
women. Women play an active role as witnesses to the faith, passing it
on to the new generations. This book explores the feminine voice in
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Scripture as synergistic with the dominant male voice. Through the
women, we often get the story behind the story--take Ruth for example,
or the birth of Christ through the perspective of Mary and Elizabeth
in Luke. Aimee fortifies churches in a biblical understanding of
brotherhood and sisterhood in God's household and the necessity of
learning from one another in studying God's word. The troubling
teaching under the rubric of "biblical manhood and womanhood" has
thrived with the help of popular Biblicist interpretive methods. And
Biblicist interpretive methods ironically flourish in our
individualistic culture that works against the "traditional values" of
family and community that the biblical manhood and womanhood movement
is trying to uphold. This book helps to correct Biblicist trends in
the church today, affirming that we do not read God's word alone, we
read it within our interpretive covenant communities--our churches.
Our relationship with God's word affects our relationship with God's
people, and vice versa. The church is the school of Christ,
commissioned to discipleship. The responsibility of every believer,
men and women together, is being active and equal participants in and
witnesses to the faith--the tradents of faith.
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